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PRESENTATION OF CANDIDACY FOR THE POST OF SECRETARY GENERAL
OF THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES 

Dr. Eduardo Stein Barillas

(Submitted by the Government of Guatemala through its Permanent Mission to the OAS)


Government of Guatemala
Permanent Mission of Guatemala


Ministry of Foreign Affairs
Organization of American States

M12-OEA-IV.F  No. 481-2014


The Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the Organization of Americans States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the OAS and has the honor to forward herewith note verbale Ref. DIPOM 140-000-901-14 of July 2, 2014, from the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Guatemala, advising that the Government of the Republic of Guatemala has decided to nominate Dr. Eduardo Stein Barillas as candidate for the post of OAS Secretary General at the elections to be held in 2015.


In light of the foregoing, the Permanent Mission kindly requests that the aforesaid candidacy be communicated to all the member states of the Organization of American States.


The Permanent Mission of Guatemala is grateful for the attention to this matter and avails itself of the opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat of the OAS assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., July 7, 2014

To the

General Secretariat of the

Organization of American States (OAS)

Ministry of Foreign Affairs

Guatemala City
Ref. DIPOM 140-000-901-14


The Ministry of Foreign Affairs presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States and has the honor to advise that the Government of Guatemala has decided to nominate Dr. Eduardo Stein Barillas as candidate for the post of Secretary General of the Organization of American States at the elections to be held early in 2015.
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In light of the foregoing, the Government of Guatemala would be most grateful if the member states of the Organization could be apprised of the submission of Dr. Eduardo Stein Barillas’ candidacy.


The Ministry of Foreign Affairs avails itself of the opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States assurances of its highest consideration.

Guatemala City, July 2, 2014

TO THE

GENERAL SECRETARIAT OF THE

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

WASHINGTON, D.C.
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